
Q&A 

3.22.22 Bidders Conference for RFP: Programs that Prevent and Reduce the Impact of Adverse 
Childhood Experiences through Building Resiliency  

1.  Q Is the application submitted on a portal system or by paper? 

A We are currently accepting paper applications only. A flash drive must be submitted 
with the application. Detailed information is in section IV of the RFP. 

 

2. Q Do they ever consider funding more than one project? 

 A In the last 3 years multiple projects have been funded. 

 

3.  Q If we want to do more than one thing should we do separate applications? 

A You may include multiple activities in your agency’s application or submit multiple 
applications with separate projects.  

 

4. Q What can we use for the cash match? 

A There is a description and some examples of what may be used as the 100% private 
match in section II of the RFP and slide # 18 of the Bidders Conference Slide Deck.  

 

5. Q What projects were funded last year? 

A Kitsap Strong was funded for a Trauma Informed Refresher Training for school staff. 
Eastside Baby Corner West Sound was funded to increase the number of children served 
by their basic needs’ assistance program. The Boys & Girls Clubs of South Puget Sound 
was funded to create calming corners and emotional regulation stations for youth at the 
clubs.  

 

6.  Q When are the applications due? 

A Applications are due in the Kitsap County Purchasing Department office on April 14, 
2022 by 3pm. 

 

 

 


